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P R O T E C T T H E  T E M P L E



8 The one who plants and the one who waters have one 
purpose, and they will each be rewarded according to their 
own labor. 9 For we are co-workers in God’s service; you are 
God’s field, God’s building. 


1 CORINTHIANS 3:8-9



16 Don’t you know that you yourselves are God’s temple and 
that God’s Spirit dwells in your midst? 17 If anyone destroys 
God’s temple, God will destroy that person; for God’s temple 
is sacred, and you together are that temple. 


1 CORINTHIANS 3:16-17



P R O T E C T T H E  T E M P L E

M A K E  E V E RY E F F O RT TO  K E E P U N I T Y



2 Be completely humble and gentle; be patient, bearing with 
one another in love. 3 Make every effort to keep the unity of 
the Spirit through the bond of peace. 4 There is one body and 
one Spirit, just as you were called to one hope when you were 
called; 5 one Lord, one faith, one baptism; 6 one God and 
Father of all, who is over all and through all and in all. 


EPHESIANS 4:2-5



P R O T E C T T H E  T E M P L E

C O M E  P R O P E R LY C L O T H E D



12 Therefore, as God’s chosen people, holy and dearly loved, 
clothe yourselves with compassion, kindness, humility, 
gentleness and patience. 13 Bear with each other and forgive 
one another if any of you has a grievance against someone. 
Forgive as the Lord forgave you. 14 And over all these virtues 
put on love, which binds them all together in perfect unity. 


COLOSSIANS 3:12-14



P R O T E C T T H E  T E M P L E

L O V E  F U R I O U S LY



5 And hope does not put us to shame, because God’s love has 
been poured out into our hearts through the Holy Spirit, who 
has been given to us. 


ROMANS 5:5



12 At the hands of the apostles many signs and wonders were 
taking place among the people; and they were all with one 
accord in Solomon’s portico. 13 But none of the rest dared to 
associate with them; however, the people held them in high 
esteem. 14 And all the more believers in the Lord, multitudes 
of men and women, were constantly added to their number, 


ACTS 5:12-14 NASB
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C O M M I T  TO  T H E  T E M P L E



4 As you come to him, the living Stone—rejected by humans 
but chosen by God and precious to him— 5 you also, like living 
stones, are being built into a spiritual house to be a holy 
priesthood, offering spiritual sacrifices acceptable to God 
through Jesus Christ. 


1 PETER 2:4-5



3

F I N D  Y O U R  P L A C E  


I N  T H E  T E M P L E





19 Now, therefore, you are no longer strangers and foreigners, 
but fellow citizens with the saints and members of the 
household of God, 20 having been built on the foundation of 
the apostles and prophets, Jesus Christ Himself being the 
chief cornerstone, 21 in whom the whole building, being fitted 
together, grows into a holy temple in the Lord, 22 in whom you 
also are being built together for a dwelling place of God in the 
Spirit. 


EPHESIANS 2:19-22 NKJV
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